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Minutes of the Sugar Hill Conservation Commission 
May 21, 2015 
Attending: Kathie Galligan, Tim Williams, Margo Connors 
 
The June 18, 2015 Conservation Commission meeting will begin with a public hearing to discuss the 
expenditure of additional funds from the Conservation Fund to cover a cost overrun for the Trumpet 
Round parking area that accesses the Cooley-Jericho Community Forest. According to Town Engineer, 
Red McCarthy, the contractor hit "ledge" while creating the parking lot. Additional costs should not 
exceed $1500. 
 
On Wednesday, June 3, 2015, Profile High School class and teachers will clean up the Coffin Pond trail 
from 10 to 11:15. All are welcome to participate. 
 
SHCC hopes to complete parking  and drainage improvements to Coffin pond parking area in the next 
month as soon as DES and NH Fish and Game permits are reviewed and accepted. 
 
It is the wish of the SHCC to sponsor a series of talks on wildlife in the North Country for the Lafayette 
Regional School in honor of Janeet Williams. Margo will follow up with school principal, Gordie Johnk. 
 
Brief discussion re Sunset Hill subdivision. 
 
Next meeting: June 18th @ 7 pm, Carolina Crapo building. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Margo Connors 
--  
Margo Connors 
P.O. Box 862 
Franconia, NH 03580 
603 823-8575 


